
Thirty-Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
              November 8, 2015 

 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
November 7- 15 

Next Weekend 
SAT  7:30 pm All Souls Intentions 
SUN  9:00 am All Souls Intentions 
        11:00 am  For the Parishioners 

 
Daily Masses 
MON 8:30 am All Souls Intentions 
TUE  8:30 am  Amanda & Henry Furkey 
  -by the estate 
WED 8:30 am All Souls Intentions 
THU  8:30 am  All Souls Intentions 
FRI     No Mass 
 
Next Weekend 
SAT  7:30 pm Deceased Members of the  
 Charles Branon Family – by the estate 
SUN  9:00 am For the Parishioners 
        11:00 am  All Souls Intentions 
 
 
Please pray for those who are ill, particularly: 
Maureen Ryan Cooper, Judy Vanslette, Tammy 
Tinker, Ava Crowley, Mike Paradee, Hortense 
Vanslette, Ruby Gonyea, Shaun Lavalette,  
Michelle Baker, Denise Brier, Mary Ann Hranek, 
Louise Covi, Bishop Kenneth Angell, Carter 
Paradee, Sunni Tipper, Mary Gebo, Paul Baker and 
Margaret Ryan.  
 
NMC Annual Child Remembrance Service:  “A 
Celebration of Life,” the annual Child 
Remembrance Service, will be held on Tuesday, 
November 10, from 7 – 8 pm in the Hospital Chapel 
at Northwestern Medical Center.  If you are unable 
to attend but would like your child’s name included 
in the service, contact the Volunteer Office at 524-
1055. 
 
Office Hours:  Monday, Wednesday, Thursday – 
8:30 am – 12:30 pm.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  Next Week’s Ministers: 
 

              Lectors                  Greeters    Eucharistic  
                                         Ministers 

Sat., Nov. 14     
7:30 Susan Magnan       Linda Callan Frank Persons 
    Jeanne Persons 
Altar Servers: Sarah & Elizabeth Magnan 
 
Sun., Nov. 15                
9:00 Gail & April       Janice & Jim Mary Schreindorfer 
            Williams                     Adams Henry Magnan 
Altar Servers: Wilson Capone, Lauren-Kate Garceau 
  
11:00 Darlene Symons    Joy Kane Linda Watson 
Altar Servers:      Hunter Harris,  Samantha Churchill 

 
WEEKLY STEWARDSHIP REPORT 

      Collection last weekend – Oct. 31 – Nov. 1 
          

                                              St. Patrick         St. Anthony-St. George 
Offertory:      $ 1,410.00  $  319.00 
Online Giving:     $    370.00  $  240.00 
18 Wk. Average:  $ 1,250.00  $  387.00 
Weekly Goal:       $ 1,230.00  $  370.00 
 

Second Collection: 
November 14 – 15:  Projects and Food Shelf 
Thank you for your continuing generosity! 

 
          RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 
 
Sunday, Nov. 8 - Grades 1, 2, 7, 9 and 10  
                   6 – 7 pm at St. Patrick Church 
Monday, Nov. 9 – Grade 4 
       3 – 4 pm at Fairfield Center School 
Wednesday, Nov. 11 – Grades 6 & 8 
       3 – 4 pm at Fairfield Center School 
Wednesday, Nov. 11 – Grades 3 & 5 
       3 – 4 pm at St. Patrick Church 
 
 
House Cleaning:  Father Bill is looking for 
someone to do some light cleaning in the rectory.  
The position requires approximately three hours 
every other week.  If you or someone you know is 
interested in this position, please contact Father Bill 
at 827-3203. 
 
 



St. Patrick Christmas Bazaar:  Work 
Bees for the Annual St. Patrick 
Christmas Bazaar will take place on 
Tuesdays, November 10 and 17 from 6 – 
8 pm in the parish hall.  We really need new people 
to come and help.  Even if you aren’t “crafty”, there 
are lots of little jobs that need to be done.   
 
St. Anthony-St. George Christmas Bazaar:  We 
are planning our Christmas Bazaar to take place on 
December 5th at the Community Center in East 

Fairfield.  We will be looking for 
donations for a food sale and crafts.  
Also, we have raffle tickets to sell.  Call 
Joy at 827-4451 for more information. 

 
Year of Mercy:  Pope Francis has declared a year 
of Mercy, from Tuesday, December 8, 2015 through 
Sunday, November 20, 2016.  In this diocese, the 
first celebration will be on Sunday, December 13 at 
3:00 pm at St. Joseph Co-Cathedral in Burlington.  
This will mark the opening of the Holy Door in our 
diocese.  All are welcome to attend the prayer 
service on this special occasion.  Each month there 
will be a celebration on the third Sunday of the 
month at 3:00 pm.  Various groups will be invited 
to these services. For example, on January 17, all 
lay ministers are invited: ushers, lectors, Eucharistic 
Ministers, musicians and altar servers. 
 
The Bishop deGoesbriand Appeal for Human 
Development makes a real difference in the daily 
lives of Vermonters.  In 2014, thanks to your 
generosity, Vermont Catholic Charities awarded 
grants to 12 agencies that provided 67,350 meals.  
Please donate to the second collection the weekend 
of November 21-22.  100% of the collection stays 
in Vermont. 
 
Wind Turbine Project:  Please join us for great 
conversation and learn more about the impacts of 
industrial wind in our community.   Friday, Nov. 
13th 6:30pm at the Bliss Room of the St. Albans 
Museum.  There will be a special guest speaker 
Professor Ben Luce, Professor of Physics at Lyndon 
State College.  There will also be a short film.  
Refreshments and cash bar offered. 
 
 
 
 

GIFT BEARERS 
Would you honor the Lord by being a gift bearer?  
It is an honor to carry the hosts and the wine to the 
priest at the Preparation of the Gifts during the 
Mass.  Individuals and families might wish to 
participate at Mass by doing this.  It could be done 
on a special occasion such as a birthday, 
anniversary or for the Memorial Mass for a loved 
one.  No special training is needed.  Please consider 
signing up to participate in this way at a future 
Mass.  A sign up sheet can be found on the table at 
the church entrance. 
 
Catholic Women’s Retreat:  The women of the 
Diocese of Burlington are cordially invited to the 
4th Annual Vermont Catholic Women’s Retreat on 
Saturday, November 21, 2015 from 8:30 am to 4:00 
pm at Holy Family Church and Parish Center, Essex 
Junction. Pre-Registration is required and can be 
completed by visiting the Diocesan website.   For 
more information please contact Lori Daudelin at 
catholicformation@vermontcatholic.org 
 
Carpool to the Catholic Women's Retreat:  If you 
are interested in attending the retreat and want to 
carpool, please contact Margaret Doe 933-6341 or 
Linda Watson. 
 
Discussion on Vatican Synod on the Family:   On 
Saturday, November 14, 1:00 p.m. at Saint 
Michael’s College, 102 St. Edmund’s Hall, 
Concerned Catholics of Vermont (CCOVT) is 
sponsoring an open discussion of the results of the 
Vatican Synod on the Family that concluded on 
October 25.   After the discussion there will be a 
Mass at 4:00 p.m. in the College Chapel of St. 
Michael the Archangel.  You can register your 
opinion about the results of the Synod through a 
survey at gmcatholics.org. 
 

BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK:   
Saturday: Moriah Bourdeau, Walter 

Demske, Megan Trudell  Sunday: Sara 
Kittell, Eric Montgomery, Sherry 

Montgomery  Monday: Hillary Williams Tuesday: 
Mary Schreindorfer Wednesday: Don Greenwood, 
Maria Rainville, Muriel Reed Thursday: Lance Boylan, 
Bill Kittell Friday: Emma Archambault, Pierre 
Archambault, Trenton Bouchard, Matthew Habedank, 
Michael Norris  Saturday: Raymond Dragon, Tim 
Werner  

mailto:catholicformation@vermontcatholic.org
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